Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2003 11:28 AM
To: 'smontgomery@theedge.ca'; '‘BlaisE@DFO-MPO.GC.CA'; '‘bobz@nsma.net’; 'Eric Yaxley';

'‘Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca'; 'glen_abemethy@hithss.gov.nt.ca'’; 'kris@nsma.net’; Laurence
Stephenson (stephmat@axion.net); Mike Vaydik (mvaydik@ssimicro.com);
'mike.fournier@ec.gc.ca’

Subject: Commenits received digitally June 23-30, 2003 (EA-03-002)

CGVTORItr06.23.03 MacKenzie Valley TofRDrybones.doc  Consolidated
.doc (1 MB) ERB V.doc (29... (36 KB) Goldwin Ventures....
Bello everyone,

"

For your information, I have attached comments from:

- Nerth Slave Metis Alliance
-~ Consclidated Goldwin Ventures
- RWED

I have also attached a copy of the public registry index. These documents are available
for review in our office. Please contact our cffice if you would like to see these
materials. Last week's additions included:

{a) The Department of Fisheries and Oceans and DIAND requested an extension to the comment
period (refer tec the public registry). The Review Board declined these requests to ensure
the environmental assessment process is in keeping with the scope, nature and extent of
the proposed develcopment (i.e., explcoration program).

(b) There was also a request for clarification of the scope of Consolidated Goldwin
Ventures development. The request was to verify the timing of the program in Hearne
Channel and the number of drill holes. The program is still planned for winter with nc
more than 2 drill holes per area (total not to exceed 6) .,

{¢} Several organizations expressed interest in the general cumulative effects assessment.
This material was distrikuted last Friday. This study is being commissioned by the Review
Board. Comments on this Terms of Reference and Workplan are welcome until July 11, 2003.
These comments may influence the study although is well as the issues to be discussed in
the public hearing.

{d} The Yellowknives Dene First Nation indicated that they will be conducting a study of
Drybones/Wool Bay. They asked to collaborate with the Review Board's consultant during a
field visit. To maintain the independence of the Review Board, it was suggested that the
results be written up separately (see public registry items for more information},

Alsc, the draft Terms of Reference and Workplan will not be revised until the comment
period has ended to ensure there is fair consideration of all comments. Please be
patient.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sherry Sian

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

"Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7063
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